
 =====CMA to Resume in Dojo Classes This Month !! 
===== 

Important Update !!! 
Governor’s Order Delays Opening  

As of July 13th, Governor Newsom has ordered the closing of all indoor 
activities such as ours to close as of July 15th.  That makes it of course 
impossible to open on our previous projected date of July 21st. We will 
continue to provide training to all of you who have been supporting us.  We 
will keep the same online and outdoor options that we have had so we can 
work out together and make it through these hard times.  

 

Here are the training options we will continue to 
provide 
 
Kenpo In The Park: 

(A Safe, Fun and unique way to Safely Train with other students 
in a open Park Setting.) 

 

Online Classes using ZOOM: 

(Classes separated by Levels and held three days per week) 
 
  

Thank you for your continued support!! 

Prof & Mrs. Cantrelle – Owners (CMA) 

 
 


